
 

6th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Tuesday 26th March, Year 5 and 6 are going on a trip to the Central Library to 

take part in a Peterloo Massacre Workshop.   

Year 5 will leave school at 9am, attend the workshop from 10am to 12pm, have 

lunch at the library and return to school.  

Year 6 will leave school at 11.00am, eat lunch at the library and take part in the 

workshop from 12.30pm – 2.30pm before returning to school by 3.30pm. 

We will be travelling to the library on the tram and request a donation of £1 for 

travel costs.  As both classes will not be in school during lunchtime, children will 

require a packed lunch which will be eaten at the library. If your child normally 

has a school dinner and you like school to provide a packed lunch, please let us 

know.  

Please give permission for your child to go on this exciting trip via Sims Agora by 

Monday 18th March.  

 

Many thanks, 

Year 5 and 6 staff  

 

 


